MINNESOTA POLICE AND PEACE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

525 Park Street, Suite 250 St. Paul, MN 55103
tel: 651.291.1119 fax: 651.291.0227 toll free: 1.800.652.9799

July 31, 2018

Kristin Robbins
7730 Zanzibar Lane N
Maple Grove, MN 55311

Dear Kristin,

I am pleased to announce that the Board of Directors of the Minnesota Police & Peace Officets
Association issued its endorsement of your candidacy for office in the Minnesota House of
Representatives. This endorsement is without reservation and you may use it in any manner you
deem fit to advance your candidacy, absent any action that may bring dishonor or disgrace to the
MPPOA.

The MPPOA has been in existence since 1922 and represents more than 8,500 line police
officers across the State of Minnesota. It is our hope that our endorsement will advance your
candidacy and that you will be successful in your efforts to garner a seat in the Minnesota House.

I sincerely wish you well and if T could be of further assistance do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Do

Dave Metusalem
Executive Director
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